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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 5 – Proposed Visit to The Prince of Egypt – London 
March 2020 

 

As part of your child’s experience of life, their understanding of play scripts and to finish off our 
topic and study of Ancient Egypt, we are proposing to take Year 5 to see the ‘Prince of Egypt’ in London 
at the Dominion Theatre. Journey through the wonders of Ancient Egypt as two young  

 

The Prince of Egypt is an engaging and thought-provoking retelling of the Book of Exodus.  This is 
an inspiring account of pride, courage, belief, hope, leadership, character, resilience, a hero’s 
journey and the inestimable power of the individual.  The musical will support the teaching of 

Religious Education, PSHE programmes of study and SMSC development.  Our visit will also be 
used as a stimulus for English alongside History, Geography and the Arts.  
 
We are hoping to arrange for the visit to take place in March 2020, attending a Thursday matinee 
performance.  We would need to leave school by coach at 9:00am and would return to school around 
8:45pm.  The show itself starts at 2:30 pm and is approximately two hours and forty minutes long. 
 
We have calculated that the voluntary contribution for your child to attend this trip to be £55 – the 
ticket costing £27 and the coach £28.  We realise that this is a substantial amount of money, however, 
we feel that this is a worthwhile visit and will hopefully be something that they will enjoy and 
remember for a long time to come.  It is also a significant saving on normal theatre prices where tickets 
can cost anything up to £80. 
 
In order for us to be able to contact the Dominion Theatre to try and secure enough tickets for the 
whole of Year 5 to attend we will need a completed permission slip and a refundable deposit of £10 - to 
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be paid via Wisepay - by Friday 22nd November 2019.  Please note that we are unable to secure a 
ticket for your child if the £10 deposit is not paid.  Should there not be enough interest, the visit itself 
may not be viable and, as such, may not go ahead in which case your deposit will be refunded.   
. 
If you wish your child to have a place on this proposed trip, then please return the slip below by Friday 
22nd November 2019.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of 
the Year 5 team or Diane Mulley.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Emma Weatherhill  Amelia Siddall 
Year 5 Class Teacher  Year 5 Class Teacher 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Year 5 – Proposed Visit to The Prince of Egypt – London 

March 2020 
 
To the Class Teacher: 
 

 My child ....................................................................... in class .................. would like a 
place on the proposed Year 5 visit to The Prince of Egypt.   

 
 I have paid the refundable deposit of £10.00    YES/NO 

 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): ………………………….........………………….…… Date: …………………. 
 
 

If you need any help with using Wisepay please contact the School Office or email 
alex.stoker@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
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